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Ref: The Hub

I have previously registered to comment on the proposed Hub at Four Ashes.

I have been a resident for 30 years and have seen the village grow. No longer a  village , now a
market town. The traffic has increased no end. This increased traffic has affected the air quality. 
We already experience

 My worry is for our children and grandchildren of the impact of 18,000 extra vehicles through
the town.  We already contend with the impact of traffic with the ensuing chaos when there is
an accident on the motorway.

There is also the obvious  increased noise levels from the increased traffic.

The landscape will be transformed with the subsequent loss of habitat for flora and fauna. We
will also lose 700 acres of green belt land. Could this development not be placed on brown belt
land?

 

Mrs. M. M. Walker
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